
 

Great Lakes PGDM Ranked 16th by MHRD in NIRF 2018 Rankings   

Chennai, April 4, 2018: The two year PGDM program of Great Lakes Institute of Management, 

Chennai has been ranked 16th under the ‘Management Institutes Category’ by the Ministry of 

Human Resource Development (MHRD), Government of India in the National Institutional 

Rankings Framework 2018.  

Commenting on the rankings this year, Great Lakes Founder & Dean, Dr. Bala V Balachandran 

said, “We are the youngest institute compared to IIMs and IITs and it is extremely encouraging 

to see that we have been ranked on par with these institutions in a ranking like NIRF. I commend 

the entire Great Lakes fraternity  contribute with a culture of innovation, team leadership and 

experiential learning methodology that has made this ranking possible and moving from Good to 

Great .” 

 

 



 

 

To check the complete rankings, please click the link here. 

About Great Lakes PGDM: 

The PGDM program has a clear focus on emerging economies and their growth. An AICTE 

approved program, PGDM offers a unique and nonpareil coverage of the economies of China, 

Far-East, Latin America and Africa in comparison to the India growth story. The PGDM has been 

designed by the Great Lakes Academic Advisory Council, which comprises the best in the world 

of managerial academia. This, in turn, has been streamlined with inputs from the Institute’s 

illustrious Business Advisory Council, to keep it in sync with the needs of an ever-changing 

marketplace. The course helps the students to develop into business-ready managers, capable of 

responding to complex business requirements that arise in a changing global business 

environment. To know more, please click: https://www.greatlakes.edu.in/pgdm  
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